## **Livonia Public Schools**

## **Department of Student Services**

TO:

Dr. Randy A. Liepa

Superintendent of Schools

FROM:

Kathy Donagrandi

Administrator of Student Services

DATE:

March 24, 2011

**SUBJECT:** Wayne RESA Parent Advisory Committee

I would like to place on the agenda for the Committee of the Whole meeting on March 28, 2011, a recommendation for the nomination of a parent to the Wayne RESA Parent Advisory Committee (PAC).

It is my pleasure to recommend the continued appointment, for the 2011-2012 school year, of Eileen Brandt as a WCPAC representative from the Livonia Public Schools.

ls